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We had a Sunday School outing this
month at McLaren Falls! The kids had a

blast petting animals, seeing the
beautiful waterfall, and learning more

about God’s creation! 
After this event we had a record Sunday

school attendance of 12!

We had two baptisms this month and a
record church attendance of 42! God is

doing amazing things here in
Tauranga! 

We ask for continued prayer over this
work and over the nation of New

Zealand as a whole. Thank you for your
support!

The ladies of Apostolic Life Church
made flower arrangements and gave

them to nurses at the local hospital. As
well as showing our appreciation for

their hard work, this opened doors for
us to tell them about God and the work

here in Tauranga. 


